

Cayman Islands Human Rights Commission

promoting, protecting and preserving human rights

11 March, 2011

Hon. Mary Lawrence, MBE, JP, Speaker of the Legislative Assembly Legislative Assembly Grand Cayman CAYMAN ISLANDS

Via E-Mail: mary.lawrence@gov.ky

Dear Madam Speaker,

On 4 January, 2011 we sent an e-mail request (following on with our phone conversation) to Senior Hansard Editor Debra Broderick for a copy of Hansard for 9th December 2010. We were informed that at that time the Hansard was not yet complete. Since then we have made enquiries of the Senior Hansard Officer on a number of occasions and each time have been told that the Hansard is not yet available.

At the last enquiry Mr. Michael Ebanks, Analyst in the Commissions Secretariat was told that the Senior Hansard Officer did not have the authority to respond to our request and that we should direct our request to your attention. This we now do.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Coles Chairman

Cayman Islands Human Rights Commission

2nd Floor Smith Road Centre, George Town, Grand Cayman P.O. Box 391 | Grand Cayman KY1-1106 | CAYMAN ISLANDS

Telephone: 1.345.244.3685 Facsimile: 1.345.945.8649

Website: www.humanrightscommission.kv